
My name is Diana Singer. I am a resident of Greenwich CT, and am an elected official on the RTM District 
10. 
Voters should NOT have to choose between their safety during this dangerous pandemic and their right 
to vote. As a result, all citizens should have the right to vote by absentee ballad as long as the pandemic 
is a threat to anyone, or until there is a shot easily and safely made available. Absentee voting for all 
registered voters during this deadly pandemic is a bipartisan issue and should be implemented for all as 
soon as possible. 
Thank you, 
Diana Singer 
Greenwich, CT 06831 
 


